
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:    December 7, 2022  

 

TO:    All Bidders 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – 2023 Curb Cuts 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: December 13, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern) 

 

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original 

specifications as noted.  

 

 

Clarification of Contract Documents and Specifications:  

 

Bid Proposal 

 

A revised BD-8 Bid Proposal form is attached to this addendum. The following is a 

summary of the changes made:  

 

1. 21 additional curb cuts have been added along Summit Hill Drive to bring the 

total amount of curb cuts to 113. The quantities on BD-8 and plan sheet No. 2 

have been updated to reflect the additional locations and they have been attached 

to this addendum.  

2. The license requirement for contractors as shown on BD-1 and BD-4 has been 

changed from requiring full HRA to requiring either full HRA or HRA-A, B, and 

E.  

 

Technical Specifications 

 

Revised Technical Specifications for TS-12 (Concrete Curb, Gutter, and Combine Curb 

and Gutter) and TS-13 (Concrete Sidewalks, Driveways, and Median Strip) are attached 

to this addendum. These have been revised to require the use of a Type IV polyurethane-

bonded recycled rubber expansion joint filler 3/8” thick.  

 

 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


